
De Colores!

Welcome to our new Pescadores! North Florida Tres Dias is so excited to
meet each one of you. Please mark your calendars for our Victory Sequela
held on Saturday, May 14, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.

Anne Campbell

Newsletter Coordinator



From the Chairman
Dear NFTD Community, 

Listed below are the men and women who are being recommended to fill the following
Secretariat positions effective January 1, 2023 by the Selection Committee. The nominees
are:

Women’s Leader – Kay King
Secretary – Cindy Croley
Pre-Weekend Couple – Jason and Jen Hamilton
Pescadore Orientation Coordinators - Bobby and Becky Strahan
Newsletter Coordinator – Debbie Howell

NFTD Community members will have the opportunity to vote for these position
replacements at the June Sequela which will be held on Saturday, June 11 at 12:00 p.m. at
the FSU Reservation in Tallahassee. If you have any questions or concerns regarding
these recommendations, please feel free to contact me.

Andy Fowler,

NFTD Chairman

850-264-7492



Upcoming Events

May

▪ 14th Golf Tournament—NFTD Fundraiser
Tired Creek Golf Course, Cairo, Georgia,
7:00 a.m.  for registration.

▪ 14th Victory Sequela, First Baptist Church of 
Thomasville, GA. at 5:00 p.m.

▪ 23rd Secretariat Meeting, Crossroads Church,
Beachton, GA. 6:00 p.m.



N.F.T.D. Spiritual Director
Hallelujah!

God’s power and might on the NFTD #63
weekends was and still is evident. Praying for the
upcoming rectors as God aligns His plan and will
for NFTD #64. Pray for each other and our
community as a whole as we continue to see His
Kingdom first. Hope to see you all at the
sequelas.

De’Colores!
Felisha Pearson
NFTD Spiritual Director



Women’s Weekend #63
Wow!!! Just Wow!! 

Once again, Daddy God showed up and showed out.

I am forever grateful to this community, to the team and to those of you who
worked so hard on the campground, for the prayer covering and for the set up
and take down crew. This is my family, and I love each and every one of you.

Thank-you for such an amazing journey, for trusting me even when I did not trust
myself.

But---I do trust my Daddy God; He has never, ever let me, or any of us, down. He
has us in the palms of His hands. So please stay there. Don’t jump out. Let Him
love you, and love on you.

To my Weekend Babies, thank-you from the bottom to the top of my heart for
allowing me to serve you as your Rector. What an honor, what a blessing each
and every one of you are to me. My heart grew 29 times bigger as Daddy placed
each of you in there and allowed me to love you.

to be continued



Women’s Weekend #63, continued
I look forward to serving with you in the Fall. I promise you if you think
you were blessed this weekend, wait until you come back and serve on a
weekend. It completes your three days, and you get to do that in your
Fourth Day.

Don’t forget Victory Sequela, May 14th at 5:00 p.m. at First Baptist Church
in Thomasville….I’m going to need you all to come so I can hug you big….I
love you all.

Annie Tillman

N.F.T.D. #40

Women’s Rector, #63



Pescadore Orientation
Welcome to the Family, New Pescadores!

We are excited to welcome you into our community, and we know that as
the weekend settles down in your spirit, you will have questions arise like,
“How is this weekend pulled off?” and “What makes it run so smoothly?”
Well, we love answering your questions; We are the P.O. Couple (Pescadore
Orientation Couple) and we have training to go over the history of Tres
Dias and how it all comes together. It’s like a crash course in Tres Dias and
prepares you for sponsoring candidates and for serving. We will be
announcing the next P.O. training at the Victory Sequela, which we hope
you can all attend.

N.F.T.D. Secretariat has issued this statement in regards to Pescadore
Orientation: “Starting in Spring of 2023, it will be mandatory for
Pescadores to attend a P.O. every 2 years in order to serve or sponsor.”

We want to train up great sponsors and great leaders. We feel that
attending a P.O.. training is a great way to do this.

De’Colores!

Tom and Renee Van Gundy

P.O. Couple



Let’s Celebrate!

A big Welcome to the Family to all of our new Pescadores!

Please mark your calendars. Our Victory Sequela will be held May 14th

at First Baptist Church in Thomasville, Georgia beginning at 5:00 p.m.
This is a closed sequela; it is only open to those who have attended a
weekend. We highly encourage our new Pescadores from both the men’s
and women’s Tres Dias weekends #63 to attend. There will be no
childcare available. Fried chicken and drinks will be provided. We are
asking the community to bring a covered dish and/or dessert. We look
forward to seeing everyone there as we continue to walk out our 4th day!

Love in Christ
Michael & Shea Sanders
4th Day Couple






